October 4, 1962

ungs worw

Mr. Moe Feurstein
Maldin Mills
450 7th Avenue
New York, N. Y.

Dear Moe :

I agree with you that the letter from the Office of the Prime Minister that appeared in the last issue of Mebasser was very good.

Unfortunately, "the storm" is far from over. Like most other crucial issues in Israel today, it has been allowed to solidify in the most ackward and painful form passible - one of utter indecisiveness which alienates all sides.

Sorry the meeting on Wednesday with Rabbi Solovetchik was cancelled. I rushed back from out-of-town in order to make it.

Best wishes to you, Shirley and the children for a Shanah Tovah.

Simcerely,

RABBI NORMAN LAMM

NL:ff